NATIONAL DEPARTMENT

Polish Legion of American Veterans, U.S.A.

CHARTERED BY ACT OF CONGRESS

National Commander GENE S. HENTKOWSKI 162 South Aurelius Rd Mason, MI 48854 517-244-0777



P.O. BOX 1213 Emmitsburg, MD 21727



National Adjutant PATRICIA A. BUBONICS 30009 Vineyard Rd. Willowick, OH 44095 (440)- 585-3230

Unity with Heritage

BULLETIN 2015-03

TO: STATE AND POST COMMANDERS WITHIN THE P.L.A.V.

SUBJECT: V.A.V.S.

1. Effective immediately, please send all V.A.V.S. Reports, along with requests for certification to a V.A. Hospital / Health Center of State or Post level V.A.V.S. Representatives and Deputies to:

NATIONAL V.A.V.S. DIRECTOR

Ferdinand R. Thomas, Jr. 2410 Twickingham Ct. Clermont, FL 34711

Email: VAVSdirector@plav.org

NATIONAL V.A.V.S. DEPUTY DIRECTOR

Ralph Wozniak, PNC 13103 Cabral Place Riverview, FL 33579-7121 rlwoz@tampabay.rr.com

2. P.L.A.V. National Hospital Week takes place the 3rd week of June, every year. Let's make this the best week ever at the facilities we service, and make this a week to remember for our Veterans! And, don't forget all of the Lady Veterans we serve as well, who have a few different needs regarding personal care items. Check with your Voluntary Services Director at the facility you service to obtain a list of "needed / requested, and allowed items.

Thank you for your attention to both requests above, and for your service.

Gene S. Hentkowski, National Commander

cc: Pat Bubonics, National Adjutant